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Dear Council,

I am working to you to ask you to ensure that you DO NOY BUILD ON Firs Farm Wetlands Park & Playing
Fields.

Not only is the area home to 100s of differ species but also, it is the only fern space in an easy walking distance
to 100s of local residents. That area was a life saver for my son and I and many resident over lockdown. Having
a safe space for kids to ride their bikes, play football, rugby and all sorts of different sport was so needed.
Taking that space away will not only affect the physical health or many people whose daily exercise is to walk
or run around it, it will also affect the mental health of so many people.

We need to protect the green spaces Enfield has for our children and next generation and not just build on the
land. There is already a large burial ground next to the site and there is absolutely no need to extend this.

Save ENFIELD’s green space!



